
From: Brian Oakey
To: Leah Clark; Laura Johnson
Cc: Celia R. Gould; Janis Perry
Subject: RE: {External}Idaho Wine Percentages
Date: Monday, July 30, 2018 2:00:44 PM

That is fine. 
 

From: Leah Clark 
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 1:32 PM
To: Brian Oakey <Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>; Laura Johnson
<Laura.Johnson@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Cc: Celia R. Gould <Celia.Gould@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: FW: {External}Idaho Wine Percentages
 
Is this adequate?
 
From: Moya Dolsby <moya@idahowines.org> 
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 1:30 PM
To: Leah Clark <Leah.Clark@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: {External}Idaho Wine Percentages
 
Hi Leah
 
Due the the number people in opposition of changing the percentage of Idaho
fruit to be an Idaho Preferred member the IWC is withdrawing its request.
 
Thank you for your time on this matter.
 
Cheers
Moya
Moya Shatz Dolsby
Executive Director
Idaho Wine Commission
 
821 W. State Street | Boise, ID  83702
208.332.1538 (Office)
208.841.8072 (Cell)
208.334.2505 (Fax)

Check out our videos - Come as you are, Wine Musings With Beatrice
Straugh& Idaho...More Than Just Wine
.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . ..
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